
Public Release for the Community Eligibility Provision 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The School District of Mellen is participating in a Free Breakfast and Lunch program for the 

current school year 2025-26.  This alternative is referred to as the Community Eligibility 

Provision.  All students enrolled at the following school(s) may participate in the School Breakfast 

Program and the National School Lunch Program at no charge.   Household applications are not 

required to receive free meals, but applications may be distributed by the school to collect 

household income data for other programs that require this information. 

All students will be served breakfast and lunch at no charge at the following sites: 

Mellen School 

  

  

For additional information please contact:  

School District of Mellen 

Sheri Kopka, Superintendent 

420 S Main Street 

Mellen, WI 54546 

715) 274-3601 

skopka@mellendiggers.org  

  

 


